
NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE TWELFTH CIRCUIT 
JUDICIAL NOMINATION COMMISSION 

 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 4, 2024 
CONTACT: Patrick Neal, Chair, 
Twelfth Circuit Judicial Nomination Committee 
Telephone: (941) 328-1987 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given under Florida’s “Government in the Sunshine Act” 
(Florida Statute 286.011) of a meeting of the Twelfth Circuit Nominating 
Commission. 
 
The meeting will convene via Conference Call on January 4, 2024, at 9:00 AM.   
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to review judicial applications received by 
the Twelfth Circuit Nominating Commission to fill the judgeship vacancy in 
the Sarasota County Court. 
 
If you require additional information please contact Patrick K. Neal, Chair, at 
(941) 328-1987 or pneal@nealcommunities.com 
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